
 

Atlantic Technical College and Technical High School Announcements 

Tuesday March 10, 2020 

Today is National Pack Your Lunch Day: Today encourages everyone across the country to take their lunch to 
work, school or wherever they’re spending the day. It’s an opportunity to revitalize lunchtime with fresh and 
healthful meal choices. 
 
Quote of the Day: “Perseverance is failing 19 times and succeeding the 20th.” –Julie Andrews  
 
Announcements to be read: 

• Seniors! Last reminder to cast your vote for the Florida Presidential Primary? We will have the Early 
Voting Field Trip on Thursday March 12, 2020. You must be a registered voter and bring a state of 
Florida ID such as a driver license, passport, or driving permit. Field Trip forms are due today. Happy 
Voting! 
 

• Yearbook club meeting will take place today from 2-3 in room 2403 
 

 
 
  

 
 
Past Announcements: 

• ATC Seniors! Do you live in the city of Coconut Creek? The Women's Club of Coconut Creek is offering 
scholarship opportunities to all high school seniors who live in Coconut Creek.  To apply, stop by Portable 
14 and see Ms. DeJesus for an application. Don't wait too long because the application deadline is March 
18, 2020. 

 
  


